School Site Council

Staff Lunchroom

January 15, 2008

Attendance: 

Students:
Sharon Song, Lauren Gokey, Joyce Lee, Mary Young

Staff: 
Mark Ewoldsen, Richard Weld, Joanne Davidson, Janis Fuhrman, Marian Price, Richard Mohney, Ben Powers, Allison Dalbeck, Mary Walsten, Sun Choe, Ann Neilson, Wendy Sinnette, Kevin Buchanan

Parents: 
Marian Christensen, Jill, Blaisdell, Beth Gordon, Joy Smith, Emilie Toomarian, Leslie Husa, Janine Ajalat

Sharon Song called the meeting to order at 3:15 PM.

Approval of Minutes:

Marian Christensen corrected the On the Bus Bill to Omnibus Bill on the December Minutes.  Leslie Husa motioned to approve.  Jill Blaisdell seconded. Motion carried.

Budget Requests:

· Joanne Davidson reported that counselor Ms. Toms asked for items and support ($1200) for the “Developmental Assets Guidance Lessons/Preventive Intervention Strategies”.  Mary Walsten moved to appropriate the money for Ms. Toms’ program.  Marian Price seconded.  Motion carried.

Curriculum Council:

· Janine Ajalat is no longer able to attend Curriculum Council for 9/12. Marian Christensen will take her place.

Principal Reports:

Dr. Dragos was unable to attend so Joanne Davidson reported in his place.

· Monte Carlo night was Saturday, January 12 and was a success.

· Preparing for finals

· Learning contract meetings are going on (have about 100 currently)

· Winter sports’ leagues in progress

Allison Dalbeck gave the report for 7/8

· Relatively quiet in 7/8, but year going well

· 1st semester of CJSF wrapped up (February 1 going to Knotts

· Assembly last Friday (January 11)

· Last Tuesday (January 8) Kathy Hernandez gave presentation on myspace and facebook 

Budget:

Mark Ewoldsen reported:

· Our budget is running low

· We are not using our Writing Days very fast; possibility of giving 3 instead of 4 if continue to go slowly.

· The Intervention Funds have about $6300.

· Mentioned moving funds around so that we have money for other things.

Continued Business (from December ’07 meeting)/Personnel Discussion:

· SSC funding may decrease drastically next year due to cuts in funding 

· Discussed options if cuts were to happen 

· Textbook room/IRC (personnel) funds may be cut to save money

· Other programs may be cut/SSC won’t fund

· Won’t know how much we are getting for 08/09 year until the end of summer; problematic because must let personnel know if they will be funded next year before school year starts

· Joy Smith suggested writing to the public (PTSA, Education Foundation, Boosters, Private individuals, etc.) and prioritizing in attempt to raise money for next year’s SSC budget (so we don’t have to cut too many programs/jobs)

· Wendy Sinnette mentioned the possible need for Parcel Tax if the need for CSR is wanted

· We will prioritize next meeting (February ’08)

· Mark Ewoldsen needs to start writing the School Site Plan; therefore, we need to discuss what we want to fund next year

· Wendy Sinnette suggested trying to get District to estimate what the budget cuts will be for 08/09.

· Calendar:

· -We will discuss prioritizing next meeting (February 12)

· Ben Powers moved to adjourn meeting at 3:45 PM.  Everyone seconded.  Sharon Song ended the meeting.

